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Alameda Creek Alliance Membership Dinner October 18 
 
Save the date. Join us for our quasi-annual membership dinner on Saturday, October 18 at 
Chouinard Winery in Palomares Canyon, from 5:30 to 8:30 pm. More details soon. 
 
Conservation Agreement Will Protect East Bay Burrowing Owl Habitat 
 
The Alameda Creek Alliance signed a conservation agreement with the City of Dublin and Dublin 
Crossing Venture that will protect 313 acres of habitat in the East Bay for the declining western 
burrowing owl population. The agreement resolves a lawsuit filed over the Dublin Crossing 
Project, a 189-acre residential and commercial development on land just north of the East Dublin 
BART station. Read more in our newsroom. 
 
Upcoming Alameda Creek Events 
 
Save the dates for these upcoming Alameda Creek Alliance events. More information soon. 
 
September 20 – Alameda Creek Cleanup, Niles 
 
October 4 - Science in the Park, Hayward 
 
October 18 – Stonybrook Creek Cleanup and ACA Membership Dinner 
 
November 16 – Alameda Creek Cleanup 
 
Regional Salmon News 
 
Tunnel Opponents Rally Against Brown Water Plan – Photo Essay 
Indy Media – August 4, 2014 
 
Setting Rivers Free: As Dams Are Torn Down, Nature Is Quickly Recovering 
Christian Science Monitor – August 3, 2014 
 
Lies, More Lies and Chicanery – Your State Government at Work 
Central Valley Business Times - August 1, 2014 
 
Tunnel Opponents Rally Against Brown Water Plan  
Daily Kos – August 1, 2014 
 
Delta Tunnel Plan Called a Fish Death Sentence by Key Group 
San Francisco Chronicle – July 31, 2014 
 
Dam Removals: Rivers on the Run 
Nature Magazine - July 30, 2014 
 
Fish Kill 2014? No Preventative Trinity River Water Releases This Year 
Lost Coast Outpost - July 30, 2014 
 
Salmon Will Only Get More Water If Die-Off Starts 
Fresno Bee – July 30, 2014 
 



Hoopa Valley Tribe: Interior Secretary Turns Her Back on Klamath River Salmon 
Indy Media – July 30, 2014 
 
Huffman Leads Northern California Letter Opposing Bay Delta Conservation Plan 
Congressman Huffman press release – July 29, 2014 
 
The Alameda Creek Alliance is a non-profit community watershed protection group. Please 

support our efforts by becoming a member. 


